
Mila Kunis

Best  known  as  Mila  Kunis,  Milena  Markovna  Kunis  was  born
August 14, 1983 in the USSR. She moved to Los Angeles with her
family at the age of seven and was enrolled in acting classes
as  an  after-school  activity.  After  appearing  in  several
commercials and landing minor TV series parts, she landed her
first big role at age 14 playing Jackie Burkhart on That ‘70s
Show. She went on to voice the character of Meg Griffin on
Family Guy and starred in several films, including Forgetting
Sarah Marshall (2008), Oz the Great and Powerful (2013), and
Black  Swan  (2010),  for  which  she  received  international
praise, a SAG Award, and a Golden Globe nomination for Best
Supporting Actress for her performance as Lily.

In a 2009 interview with BlackBook magazine, Mila Kunis stated
that marriage is “not something that’s important to me.” Even
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so, she has had two significant Hollywood relationships. For
nine  years,  the  actress  dated  child-star  Macaulay  Culkin.
During that time, she attempted to keep their relationship and
love as low-profile as possible. In January 2011, the famous
couple  broke  up,  but  her  publicist  reported  that  these
celebrity exes split amicably. A year later, in April 2012,
Kunis began dating her former That ‘70s Show co-star Ashton
Kutcher.  They  celebrated  their  celebrity  engagement  in
February 2014, and on October 1, 2014, she gave birth their
first child, a daughter named Wyatt Isabelle. The Hollywood
couple were married in July 2015.
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